
 

GCSE Results 2019 

 

We are incredibly proud to celebrate another set of record GCSE results. Our students in year 11 have 

performed excellently in all areas with record numbers of students achieving at least 5 GCSEs including 

English and Maths and almost 90% of students leaving with at least 5 GCSEs.  

 

Students from all ability groups have outperformed their potential and the school Progress 8 score 

should place the school in the top 15% nationally. We are pleased to have seen a significant increase in 

attainment, meaning that more students are leaving with a higher proportion of top grades and highly 

qualified and well rounded.  

 

The results are a culmination of so much hard work and it’s a pleasure to work with such committed and 

talented staff who have supported the students brilliantly.  

 

As the students embark on the next stage of their lives, we look forward to working with those who 

have chosen to study in the sixth form and wish the students who are studying elsewhere or starting 

apprenticeships the very best of luck. 

 

Mr Potter 

Headteacher 


